
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Randall Recklaus 

Village Manager 

Village of Arlington Heights 

33 S. Arlington Heights Road 

Arlington Heights, IL 60005 

 

Dear Mr. Recklaus: 

 

Re: 2017/18 Liquor License Renewal 

 Heritage Tennis Club 

 

Enclosed is our 2017/18 Liquor License Renewal application for the Heritage 

Tennis Club. 

 

It was decided at the Village Board meeting on October 19, 1987, to approve 

the initial liquor license application and that the liquor license fee for 

Heritage Tennis Club be waived.  Our requests for waiver of the subsequent 

annual fees have similarly been granted.  We respectfully request that the 

Village Board continue to waive the fee for this Park District facility. 

 

Thank you for this consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 



 
 

 

 
 

Richard A. Hanetho 

Executive Director 

 

 

Enclosure 
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